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Dear Parent / Carer,  

 
One of the best parts of my job is when children are sent 
down to my office to show me the good work in their books. 
It is always a delight to see what the children are doing in 
their classes and usually the piece of work is particularly 
good or shows significant effort on the part of the child. I 
always reward this good work with a Headteacher sticker 
which seems to motivate the child to complete more good 
work. I’m sure many of you can testify to the motivational 
power of a special sticker, certificate or prize. Every Friday 
in our celebration assembly we present a multitude of 
certificates which definitively have a very positive, 
motivational impact on work and behaviour. We do try to 
ensure that all children receive success regularly.  
Preparatory works continue on our much anticipated Air 
Source Heat Pump which is due to arrive over October half 
term. It will need to be located near to where the current 
wooden shelter and noughts and crosses board is on the 
approach to the school. We are excited to tell the children 
about Mobberley school being powered solely by electric.  
Many parents have said to me recently that they are very 
pleased with the range and quality of the after school clubs 
currently on offer. With lots now going on please ensure you 
check collection arrangements with your children so they 
are clear on who is picking them up each evening. Please 
note the popular Multi Sports Club with Dan Worthington 
rotates around various year groups – it is not the same 
group each week. 
I would like to thank parents for their support in improving 
punctuality. Almost all children now arrive on time before 
gates close at 8.55am. Could I also ask that parents check 
that children have everything they need as we are getting 
numerous ‘drop-offs’ of water bottles, coats, musical 
instruments, sports kit, etc.  
A final request from me is to ask all parents not to drive into 
/ park in the staff car park at the end of the day. This could 
be very dangerous for the many passing children.    
 
Best wishes for the week ahead.  
 
Damien Stenson  
Headteacher 

 
 

THOUGHT FOR 
THE WEEK 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

GOLDEN 
CERTIFICATE 

Reception  Riva P  
Year 1       Bodhi P 
Year 2       Spencer R 
Year 3  Ralph L 
Year 4  Scarlett L 
Year 5       Marleigh N 
Year 6  Ella M 

 

 

VIP 
Values In Practice 
Our VIP’s this week for demonstrating 

our Christian Values are:  

Reception  Oscar S (Friendship) 

Year 1    Olivia W (Respect) 
Year 2    Joseph D (Perseverance) 
Year 3    Lydia D (Respect) 
Year 4    Daisy B (Perseverance) 
Year 5    Elliot S (Perseverance)  
Year 6    Beighley N  (Honesty & 
Friendship) 

  

WINNING 
HOUSE 

Green -   283 

Wilfrid -   273 

Griffin -   265 

Mallory -   265 

  

Congratulations to, Green, our 
winners for the week ending 
27/09/2024 

GOOD TO BE 
GREEN 

Reception  Magnus J 
Year 1   Charlie H 
Year 2   Winnie M 
Year 3   Eadie T 
Year 4   Lily May S 
Year 5   Poppy R 
Year 6   Rupert S 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

30/09/2024 

ATTENDANCE 
Reception –98.26% 

Year 1 – 98.33% 

Year 2 – 95.17% 

Year 3 – 98.39% 

Year 4 – 97.86%  

Year 5 – 94..07% 

Year 6 – 93.57% 

Congratulations to Year 1 our 

class winners in Key Stage One 

and, Year 3 our Key Stage Two 

winners. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Our School Mission is inspired by Matthew 7:7 

“Ask and it will be given to you; seek and you will find; 
knock, and the door will be opened to you.” 

 

 

I assure you that anyone 
who gives you a drink of 

water because you belong 
to me will certainly receive 

his reward. 
Mark 9:38-43 

 



     

     

Upcoming Schedule of Events 
 

W/C 30/09/2024 

 

01/10/2024  Years 5 & 6 Netball 

01/10/2024 Football Squad  Training Yr 3 & 4 

8.00am – 8.45am 

01/10/2024 Drumming Lessons 

01/10/2024  WFA After School Football Y1-6 

02/10/2024 Reception Reading Workshop 

3.30pm 

02/10/2024 Music4Life Piano/Keyboard 

lessons 

02/10/2024 Tag Rugby Years 1 & 3 

02/10/2024 Young Voices 3.30pm 

02/10/2024 Football Squad Training Yr 5 & 6 

8.00am – 8.45am 

03/10/2024 Lunchtime Girls Football Juniors 

03/10/2024 Multi Sports session Y5 & 6 

03/10/2024 Y3/4 Girls Football fixture v  

Lacey Green (home) 

04/10/2024 7.50AM Digital Wizards Club (hall) 

04/10/2024 Art Club 3.30pm-4.30pm in Year  

 

 

 

 

W/C 07/10/2024 

 

07/10/2024 Years 5 & 6 Netball 

07/10/2024 Football Squad Training Yr3 & 4 

8.00am – 8.45am 

07/10/2024 Drumming Lessons 

07/10/2024 WFA After School Football Y1- 

08/10/2024 Music4life Piano/Keyboard lessons 

09/10/2024 Football Squad Training Yr 5&6 

8.00am – 8.45am 

09/10/2024 Tag Rugby Years 1 & 3 

09/10/2024 Young Voices 3.30pm 

09/10/2024 Football Squad Training Yr3 & 4 

8.00am – 8.45am 

10/10/2024 Lunchtime Girls Football Juniors 

10/10/2024 Multi Sports session Year 3 & 4 

11/10/2024 Year 5 Pilgrim Day Trip to Chester 

Cathedral  

11/10/2024 7.50am Digital Wizards Club in the 

hall 

11/10/2024 Art Club 3.30-4.40pm in Year 3 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

Acts of Kindness 
 

Thank you to the following 
children who have made such a 
positive difference to people in 

our school by being kind to 
others. 

Iona F-M 
Henry D 

Anastazja B 
Caleb G 
Vlad K 

Holly W-H 
Bella C 
Lea H 

Bella D 
Lottie W 

 
 

n  

Mathematician of The Week 
 

Reception Teddy P 
Year 1    Lily H 
Year 2    Casper C 
Year 3    Elsie R 
Year 4    Archie M 
Year 5     Matilda H 
Year 6     Freddie I 

 

             
 

 

 

Notices! 
 

Please can you ensure that your child 

brings a labelled water bottle to school 

every day, however, energy drinks 

including Prime, Red Bull etc are not 

allowed in school. 

 

 

Uniform 

Please check that all uniform worn 

complies with the uniform policy, is 

suitable for the weather- a waterproof 

coat is a necessity, and is clearly 

labelled. On P.E. days, children can 

come into school wearing their P.E. kit. 

As it (hopefully) gets warmer please also 

ensure that children have sunscreen 

applied and have a sun hat.  
      

 

PLEASE NOTE: 

Girls who have football on Thursday 

lunchtime MUST get changed into 

sports clothing and have their own shin 

pads, football socks and boots. 

They will not be allowed to go out if they 

do not have a FULL change of clothes – 

including underwear, bring a towel too, 

when the field is wet and muddy.  
 

 

MOPS 

 
If your child is participating in an after - school 

club, a sporting event or on a trip, please 

notify Mrs Norbury if you DO NOT need them 

to got to MOPS that day/week. 

Thank you 

 

 

Vaping and smoking cigarettes are 

not permitted within the school 

grounds. 

 Many thanks for your support 
 

Parking 

When parking at drop off and collection time 

please be considerate towards others; there 

can be considerable congestion and potential 

accidents/incidents when it is busy. 

 

 

 


